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BFNL welcomes the return of Under 19s Interleague clash  
*For immediate distribution* 

 

The Bendigo Football Netball League (BFNL) is pleased to announce the return of an Under 19’s Interleague match, set to 
take place as a curtain-raiser to the senior match against the Victorian Amateur Football Association (VAFA) on Sunday, 
July 13, 2024. 

This highly anticipated match will provide an exciting platform for emerging talent within the BFNL to showcase their skills 
at representative level on the QEO, continuing the league’s tradition of fostering young athletes and promoting 
interleague competition. 

As part of the preparations for this milestone event, the BFNL is now seeking Expressions of Interest (EOIs) for the 
position of Head Coach for the Under 19s team. This is a unique opportunity for a passionate and skilled coach to lead and 
mentor the next generation of BFNL football stars. 

Interested candidates are encouraged to submit their interest to the BFNL Manager on tom.king@aflcentralvic.com.au by 
Monday, January 15, 2024. 

The BFNL eagerly anticipates another thrilling chapter in its interleague history and looks forward to seeing the League’s 
best young talent represent the BFNL with pride. 

 

*Ends* 

 

Please contact Tom King, BFNL Manager 
Email: tom.king@aflcentralvic.com.au 
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